
Football Season Kickoff
Reception

Time to get out your spirit gear! Football
season is upon us and we would love for you
to join us to cheer on the Maroon and Gold.
Our home opener vs. Everett High will take

place on Friday, September 27 at 6 p.m.
Prior to our first home game, we will be

hosting a Season Kickoff party to welcome
new Varsity Football coach, Paul

Zukauskas '97. The reception will take
place on Thursday, September 26 from

5:30-7:30 p.m. in Cadigan Atrium. The
evening will include food, an open bar, and

BC High swag.

RSVP if you would like to join us for the
reception and also if you would like to
reserve an alumni ticket for the home

opener. Go Eagles!

Count Me In!

mailto:cdahlheimer@bchigh.edu


Thank You to Our Host Committee

Danny Abraham ’18 
Jon Bartlett ’87 
Sean Benson ’20 
Bill Brennick ’78 

Jonathan Brillo ’99 
Will Bowen ’18 

Andrew Bulman ’99 
Tim Bulman ’01 
Dan Cobban ’13 
Tom Conley ’08 

Chris Conroy ’00 
Joe Corcoran ’80, P’11 

Joe Corcoran ’11 
Leo Corcoran ’77 

Mike Corcoran ’82, P’17, ’19
Ed Farley ’88 

Paul Flaherty ’78, P’09, ’20

John Hanlon ’80, P’07
Steve Healy ’81 
Steve Kiely ’02 
Bill Kiley ’09 

Bob Lynch ’67 
John Lynch ’70 

Matt McClune ’03 
Rob McCourt ’09 

Mike McGonagle ’70
Gordan McLeod ’12
Elliot McLeod ’20 

Art Murphy ’72 
John Murphy ’67, P’98

Rick Murphy ’69 
Tom Murphy ’71 

Joe Nash ’78 
Chris Nichol ’91

Mookie Obukwelu ’18
Obum Obukwelu ’11

Deontae Ramey-Doe ’12
Bartley Moe Regan ’12

Adam Richard ’12 
Jim Rourke ’75 

Jack Shields Jr. ’06 
Leo Smith ’78, P’09, ’15

Myles Staunton '00
Bernie Stedman ’04

Mark Stonkus ’92, P’27
Chris Taylor ’88, P’28 

Ed Toland ’83, P’21, ’23
Kim Trapilo P’20

Jack Travers P’09 
Brian Waldron ’79 

Jack Yunits ’70, P’99, ’02
Tom Zukauskas ’95

2024 Varsity Football Schedule

2024 Varsity Football Schedule

Download a Printable Schedule Here

A downloadable version of our full Fall Varsity Sports Schedule will be available in the September Newsletter.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1kJsQCE6PeXtS5u4FLfaYoKTVWjwvTRRv/view?usp=sharing


BC High State Champions Head to Fenway

These Varsity athletes are feeling "so good, so good, so good!" This summer, the 2024 Division I
Baseball, Rugby, and Track State Champions were celebrated by the Boston Red Sox at Fenway

Park. Student athletes and coaches were joined by President Grace Cotter Regan P'12 &
Principal Adam Lewis P'28, '30. It was a wonderful night filled with a pre-game ceremony, an

exciting match against the Seattle Mariners, and plenty of Fenway Franks.

 Congratulations to all. We are so proud of you!



Every Tuesday, join us as we
discuss Tomáš Halík's The Afternoon of
Christianity: The Courage to Change,

which provides a poignant reflection on
Christianity’s crisis of faith while

offering a vision of the self-reflection,
love, and growth necessary for the

church to overcome and build a deeper
and more mature faith. This reflection

has begun and takes place every
Tuesday from 8-9 a.m. via Zoom.

Beginning in September, join this
online group setting to receive weekly
prayer exercises. The group will share
received graces each week and discuss
prayer movements. Additionally, there

will be an opportunity to check-in as
needed at your convenience.

The 19th Annotation Ignatian Retreat
will take place September to April on

Tuesdays from 4-5 p.m.

Resources: The Ignatian Adventure,
O’Brien, S.J.

This online series aims to keep us balanced during
difficult conversations. Throughout the series,
participants will negotiate and set boundaries,

especially when dealing with someone else’s anger.

Tuesday Morning Adult
Education

Compassionate Communications and
Empathy

The 19th Annotation Ignatian
Retreat: Where Is God in Your Life?

This online series aims to keep us balanced during difficult
conversations. Throughout the series, participants will negotiate and
set boundaries, especially when dealing with someone else’s anger.

Additionally, the group will review deep-breathing techniques in
order to listen meaningfully and develop understanding, as well as

learn how to use the right speech to sustain meaningful relationships. 

This series takes place every Wednesday from 4-5 p.m. via Zoom.

For more information and Zoom links, please reach out to Father John Predmore.

Email Father Predmore

Compassionate Communications and Empathy

mailto:jpredmore@bchigh.edu
mailto:jpredmore@bchigh.edu


Register for the Golden Eagles
Reunion

We are excited to welcome our Golden
Eagles back to the Boulevard on
Thursday, October 3! The celebration
will begin at 11 a.m. with a Mass followed
by lunch and fellowship. Our Golden
Eagles Reunion is an opportunity for
connection and brotherhood centered
around all classes who have surpassed
their 50th reunion. We are especially
looking forward to welcoming the classes
of 1944, 1949, 1954, 1959, 1964, and
1969 who are celebrating milestone
reunion years!

Golden Eagles Reunion

Nantucket Alumni and Parent
Reception

We already wish we could go bACK! On July
30, members of the community joined

President Grace Cotter Regan P'12 for BC
High's first Alumni and Parent Reception on

Nantucket. From Lemon Press' delicious
catering, to the incredible atmosphere at The
Brant, it was surely a night to remember. A
special thank you to Mike Vaughan '87

P'19, '22 for graciously hosting us!

Cape Cod Alumni and Parent
Reception

Alumni, parents, and friends joined us at Ocean
Edge Resort in Brewster for our annual Cape Cod
Reception on August 1! Thank you to Mike ’82

and Linda Corcoran P’17,’19 for hosting us in
such a beautiful setting and helping us welcome
new Varsity Football Coach Paul Zukauskas

’97.
View Photos from the Cape

Reception Here

https://www.bchigh.edu/events/golden-eagles-2
https://www.bchigh.edu/events/golden-eagles-2
https://www.flickr.com/photos/bchigh/albums/72177720319332922/
https://www.flickr.com/photos/bchigh/albums/72177720319332922/


 

A Message from Senior Director of Alumni Engagement 

Chrissy Dahlheimer P'29
 

Greetings BC High Alumni! I am thrilled to join the BC High community as your
Senior Director of Alumni Engagement. With over 20 years of experience in nonprofit
fundraising, programming, and events, I am passionate about finding meaningful and

impactful ways to connect you with BC High and each other.    

  As a parent of a rising 8th grader, Harry, who is wholeheartedly enjoying his Arrupe
experience, I already feel deeply connected to this community. Now, I am honored to

serve BC High in this new capacity. 

In my most recent role at Endicott College, I learned that effective alumni
programming is never one-size-fits-all. My goal at BC High is to create diverse

opportunities that resonate with your unique interests and passions. I’m committed to
making informed decisions that best serve you, and the best way to do that is by

hearing from you directly. 

 I invite you to reach out at any time at cdahlheimer@bchigh.edu to share your BC
High experience and explore how we can collaborate to strengthen our alumni

community. 

Connect with Chrissy

mailto:cdahlheimer@bchigh.edu
mailto:cdahlheimer@bchigh.edu
mailto:cdahlheimer@bchigh.edu


Enrich BC High students' lives with your real-world expertise! Discover ways to volunteer and
learn more about how to get involved with our Centers of Human Excellence during our virtual

info session on September 17 from 12 p.m. to 1 p.m. ET.

Centers of Human Excellence Volunteer Opportunity

RSVP Here!

This month, Brian Oates '89 P'24, '28 sat
down with fellow alum Chris Woods '87, host
of Allen & Gerritsen's "Three Growth Lessons in
Three Minutes." On the show, Brian discussed

his experience as Executive Director of
Corporate Sales for the New England Patriots,
the impact of being "a man for others," and the

example that Jack Connors set. To watch the full
interview, click the link below.

Brian Oates '89 P'24, '28 on
A&G's "Three Growth Lessons

in Three Minutes"

Watch the Interview

http://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf2vR1JCZJA0zUj0sgcpDpmPQrlv-qg7_fIfHpREhpJEgDNyQ/viewform?pli=1
https://www.linkedin.com/posts/chriswoods_great-insights-from-brian-oates-executive-activity-7231663206925017089-C9ah?utm_source=share&utm_medium=member_desktop


Whether you're heading to grab a drink after work
with your fellow BC High alumni or planning a

more formal get-together with your classmates, we
would love to hear about it! 

Click the link below to get in touch!

Ignatian Volunteer Corps (IVC) New England, a
yearlong volunteer opportunity for women and

men 50 years of age and better, is seeking
volunteers for the upcoming (September to June)
year. Volunteers generally give two full days/week

of service and commit to a monthly spiritual
reflection program in the Jesuit tradition. IVC

works with nonprofits in the
Boston/Worcester/Providence areas that address

problems of homelessness, education, immigration
and more. Get info and an application by

contacting regional director Dave Hinchen
at newengland@ivcusa.org

Hosting an Alumni Event?
We Want to Hear About It!

Ignatian Volunteer Corps

Check out the IVC New
England Website 

Boston College High School | 150 Morrissey Boulevard | Boston, MA 02125 US

Connect with our Alumni Engagement
Team

mailto:newengland@ivcusa.org
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